
From: Corina
To: Public Comment
Subject: Ordinance changes
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 7:21:32 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

As a resident of Carson City I am not happy that we (the board)have approved any marijuana dispensaries in our
city. I certainly do not want any more. Under no circumstances am I in agreement  of changing the ordinance to
allow more. Please vote no on this change.

Thank you,
Corina Flansberg
Sent from my iPhone

Late Material 
Public Comment 
09/01/2022
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From: Paul M
To: Public Comment
Subject: Dispensaries
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 8:58:19 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

My family does not support increasing the number of dispensaries  in Carson City. There are areas of Carson City
that need drug intervention, which we as a city need to spend more effort on.
Paul McGrath

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:pmcgrath2@outlook.com
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From: Joan
To: Public Comment
Subject: New Dispensary
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 11:02:04 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

No
Stop with the drug encouraging

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:rustyfanatic@hotmail.com
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From: Cherie Hong
To: Public Comment
Subject: Marijuana Dispensaries
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 11:25:01 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

We have plenty Marijuana medicinal dispensaries in Carson City.  We don’t need any additional ones.

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Roy Farrow
To: Public Comment
Subject: Dope
Date: Thursday, August 18, 2022 12:44:50 PM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this message contains attachments,
links, or requests for information.

It was dope before, what’s changed?
According to the sheriff, drug trafficking has not diminished and homeless has increased. The capital of the state
should be a model community that attracts businesses and families.
Sacramento should not be the model we follow.
The Farrows
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From: Ellen Jackson
To: Public Comment
Subject: More dispensaries?
Date: Friday, August 19, 2022 8:58:40 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

Good morning, my name is Ellen Jackson and I run Spirit of Hope here in Carson City. I am
definitely against more dispensaries in our fine city. I have already had to fire an employee for
getting high during the day off of a vape. He could not do his job because he was drugged up.
To add insult to injury we are a drug and alcohol free business which includes all of my
employees. Legalizing this has been tough enough, having to deal with it as an employer as
well as running homes where residents now think they can use marijuana because it is legal,
has been harder yet! 

Let's not forget how easy it is now for our children to get this drug! 

I, 100% vote AGAINST opening more dispensaries in our city.

Thank you, 

Ellen Jackson
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